
March 25, 2024

2024 Application and Qualified Service Provider Deadline

2024 Projects planning to submit an application in the 9% funding round that will have
permanent supportive housing units must submit the required Qualified Service Provider
information and Exhibits through the online Application no later than April 1, 2024, 4:30 PM
Central. IFA approval is required prior to submission of the 9% application.

A Qualified Service Provider approval by IFA is project-specific and not a blanket approval
for any project to utilize the service provider. 

Please refer to the 2024 Online Application Guide and Appendix D and Appendix N of the
2024 Appendices Package for submission requirements and instructions.

 
Please contact the Housing Tax Credit Program Team with any questions.
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